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Elsen, Nikki

From: Roxanne Aubrey <rox@ope.pub>
Sent: Thursday, May 30, 2024 2:10 PM
To: ZZ City Clerk External
Subject: RE: Bill Number 24-0510
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 FROM: Roxanne Marina, 140 10th Street South, La Crosse WI. 54601 
  
  
RE: Bill Number 24-0510 
  
I am not in support of banning emergency camping in the marshes.  
  
This action being taken by the city—yet another in a long string of dehumanizing actions—
will only increase the level of alienation in our unhoused neighbors, which will result in more 
deaths and greater suffering. It is unconscionable to me that it’s even being considered, let 
alone having a chance of passing. A sane and compassionate community would figure out a 
better way to help people who are struggling rather than making it impossible for them to 
exist. 


